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MISSION STATEMENT   

Learning, growing and caring as part of 
God’s family 

“I am the vine, and you are the branches. If any remain 
in me and I remain in them, they produce much 

fruit.”   (John 15:5) 

 
 

Hooray!! 
 

We have made it to half-term with only one bubble closure 
earlier in the term. Thank you for all the fantastic         
messages of support the staff have had over the last few 
weeks;  they have been most welcome.   
The last few weeks have been a struggle of juggling     
remote learning along with in-school teaching for both 
staff and parents/children, but you have done it! So, we 
would like to say a big thank you to everyone for their 
sterling efforts; staff, parents, pupils and governors.   
Enjoy the half term break as best you can and we await 
the next Government statement! 
 

COVID Symptoms 
 

Just a reminder that should your child develop any   
symptoms and then test positive within 48 hours of them 
leaving school today, ie before Sunday 3.15 p.m., YOU 
MUST INFORM MRS AYLOTT IMMEDIATELY 
(head@scotforth-st-pauls.lancs.sch.uk) as parents 
and children in that particular class will have to be 
notified to self-isolate for 10 days.  Thank you. 

 
 

Absence 
 

If your child has an allocated place in school but you        
decide for some reason not to send them on the day we 
expect them, e.g. a change in your rota, please let school 
know as soon as possible.  Many thanks. 
 

Dinner Money 
 
Could all parents who have an account with Scopay 
please check to ensure they are up to date with their 
child’s dinner money.  Reminders are being sent out to 
anyone with an outstanding debt, but it would be helpful if 
parents could check this themselves, even if your child is 
not currently attending school.   Thank you. 
 

Blue Peter 
 
Please see the attached poster regarding Blue Peter and 
the CBBC You Tube Channel. 
 

Parish News 
 

Again, we have attached the Parish Newsletter for your 
information. 
 
 

Scotforth Superstars 

Name Nominated  by Nominated for  

Riley Smith Mrs Cross His fabulous          
instructions 

 

 Jack Withers Miss Flynn His hard work in his 
phonics, reading and 
writing 

 

Success Oyebamiji Mrs Boyle 

 

100% effort in all of 
his work at school and 
at home  

 

 

A Message from St John’s Hospice 
 

Hello to all our lovely schools out there!   
 
Just a little message of thanks- our Christmas Fundraiser 
Reindeer Rush has made £25,000 for hospice care! Huge 
thanks for everyone who joined in and worked so hard for 
us! 
 
I thought your children & staff would like to know that 2021 
is our 35th Birthday Celebration- we have a birthday club 
that you can join- please click the link for more exciting ideas 
& information about being included in a piece of commemo-
rative artwork! 
 
https://www.sjhospice.org.uk/35thbirthdayclub/ 
  

Rachael   
  

Rachael Makinson 
Senior Fundraising Executive 

  
St John’s Hospice 
Slyne Road 
Lancaster 
LA2 6ST 
  
Tel:  01524 382538 ext 250 
Email: rachael.makinson@sjhospice.org.uk 
Web:  www.sjhospice.org.uk 
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